
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you once again for the great effort with World Book Day, we had a 
fabulous array of costumes and the children thoroughly enjoyed the day.  
Please look at the school website for the photos of the children in character  
and we will be uploading some more photos of the work completed. 
Next week we are celebrating British Science Week in school, the theme 
this year is growth and it is a celebration of science, technology and maths, 
Have a great weekend,  

Best wishes  

 
 
 

Principal  

 
 

Ukraine Appeal  

There will be a non uniform day next Friday 18th 
March to raise funds for the Ukraine Humanitarian 
Fund. Thank you so much to the parents who have             
already donated to our collection and to those who 
have volunteered to help us with transporting the 
items. The final collection day is Monday 14th March.  

 
 

Newsletter No.23    

Playground 
Work on our playground has almost been 
completed; the new markings have been done 
and the trim trail has been installed. To finish 
the area off we have some rainbow benches 
to be installed. The project has been             
party funded by the Parent’s Association, who 
raised £6,000 through a variety of school 
events. This an amazing achievement for a one form entry primary school, 
and I am sure that the children will love playing on the new equipment .  
 
Football  
A great footballing week for our school, they played better than some of 
our local professional sides. Well done to our KS2 team who completed 
their final fixture of the season with a resounding 5-0 win against Yew 
Tree Primary School. Well done to Leo from Year Four who was our man 
of the match.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 96% 95% 

97% 93% 99% 97% 

YN  Mia Adams-Bennett 

YR Miriam Bain 

Y1 Clai Stanway 

Y2 Lily Marsh 

Y3 Hephzibah Omotajo 

Y4 Micah Bain 

Y5 Owen Lamb 

Y6 Jaden Pearson 

Principal Awards  

14th March Science Week begins 

18th March Non—Uniform Day  
Year 3 Class Worship 

25th March Year 1 Class Worship 
Mother’s Day Gift Shop  

28th March Nursery Parent Meeting Week 

29th March Parent Meetings 

30th March Parent Meetings 

6th April  Early Years Easter Bonnet Parade 
Easter Lunch  
Chocolate Bingo  Event 

8th April Easter Celebration 
School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
Term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebration Day  
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

22nd July School closes for the  
Summer holidays 

5th September  Start of Autumn Term  
2022-2023 

98%

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Jokubas Bijevicius Jokubas Bijevicius 

Top Times Tables 
Class  

Top Spellings Class  

Year 2 Year 2 


